An

Bord Board Direction
Pleanala BD-017434-24
ABP-319717-24

The submissions on file and the Inspector’s report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 10/09/2024. The Board decided to close consultations in
accordance with the recommendation of the Inspector.

ADD IN FULL LISTING OF BODIES TO BE CONSULTED, AS PER INSPECTOR’S
REPORT PAGES 23 AND 24.
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Board Member wV Date: 10/09/2024

Chris McGarry
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